
 

 

Leadership Curriculum 

November 7, 2017 

 

Members Present: 

Kindergarten - Marieke Maccione 

1st Grade - Debbie Lake 

2nd Grade - Katie Hager 

3rd Grade - Colby Williams 

4th Grade - Amanda Hagen 

5th Grade - Ellen Gilbert 

Enhancement - Jonathan Drye 

EC - Allison Lemmons 

Title I - Sandy Hunt 

Classified Staff - Melissa Erkenbeck 

Administration - Cynthia McKee, Younesa Ortado 

 

Next Meeting: 

Next leadership meeting will be moved to November 28 instead of November 21.  

- December 5 is Leadership Curriculum (Full Staff Committees) 

- December 12 was scheduled as a faculty meeting but because of science fair it will be 

canceled.  

- December 19 - Regular leadership 

 

Committee Reports: 

Character Development and Student School Climate 

- Birthday recognition for students and staff on the announcements  

- Spirit days/weeks for students to help create a fun environment.  

- Recycling program is being worked on through the city to come present a program 

- Character education murals, students of the month and other programs are being worked on 

and are in progress.  

 

Parent Involvement 

- A grant through Lowes will be applied for in the spring for materials in the STEAM labs.  

- This would also be a parent involvement/volunteer lab for parents 

- 3-5 Book Center where parents would come in and check out books.  

- We could possible have mobile libraries for parents who couldn't get to the school.  

- It might be possible to get Eagle Scouts to build these to put out in the community.  

 

Student School Climate 

- Hospitality will regroup and see how to have more involvement 

- Talked about selling shirts to raise money for hospitality and want other ideas to help raise 

more money and  



 

 

- Wear red for Ed (education) to support public education  

- Staff treasure box to give staff members a shout out.  

 

Curriculum Activities 

- Reading buddies between grade levels which is in place.  

- Before thanksgiving break, you should meet with the class you are pared up with.  

- Read succeed will be here for grades 2-5 on Thursday, November 9  

- Each grade level should have posters for the assembly 

- Wear jeans and the new gray shirts 

 

Multicultural 

- Multicultural night to invite parents to represent a country  

- Keep up and celebrate different cultures each month.  

- Have different groups come in to present programs for students  

 

Title I: 

- Transfer and delegation of funds.  

- Projector bulbs are dying and they do not make the bulbs for the projectors so we are looking 

at buying new short throw projectors at the cost of $800  

- Flowcabulary is $1500  

- $200 for RAZ Kids 

- Extra money has been given back to Title I schools because of the discontinuation of 

FUNDations. 

- 3rd grade has to have tablets for ARC and the extra resources for the ARC program 

- One Data Day would cost $2800 for all classroom teachers.  

- Leadership decided to have a half day for each classroom teacher for a data day and maybe 

another modified schedule. 

-  These items have been approved for purchase out of Title I funds.  


